
Tell me 
something!

Listen to the 
questions and 

match them with 
the correct answer.

QUESTIONS and 
ANSWERS



Listen and repeat the 
question. Then match it 
with the correct answer.

Fat and 
short

Yes, I am
No, I am 

not

I’m 11 I’m fine
Yes, you 

are

No, you 
aren’t

Thirteen

Monday

Thanks

In the 
morning

It’s my 
uncle

How are 
you?

show 
question

QUESTION 1



Listen and repeat the 
question. Then match it 
with the correct answer.

Fifteen
I’m from 
France

I’m fine

Yes, I am
I’ve got a 

dog
It’s my 
mother

On 
Saturday

It’s red It’s Mark

Always
I don’t 
know

Her 
name is 

Sue

QUESTION 2

What’s your 
name?

show 
question



Listen and repeat the 
question. Then match it 
with the correct answer.

She’s 13

He is 
German

Germany

Yes, he is
Today is 
Monday

He is my 
father

Never She is old

He’s 
twelve

In the 
morning

He is tall
He is a 
student

How old is 
Brian?

show 
question

QUESTION 3



Listen and repeat the 
question. Then match it 
with the correct answer.

Green

He is 
from 

France

On 3rd 
May

No, she 
isn’t

Big eyes
That’s my 
teacher

English
Linda is 

short

The USA

After 
lunch

She likes 
English

She is a 
student

Where is 
Linda from?

show 
question

QUESTION 4



Listen and repeat the 
question. Then match it 
with the correct answer.

No, he 
isn’t

He is my 
brother

Saturday

My 
mother

No, she 
isn’t

In 
October

I’m sorry
No, you 
haven’t

No, I am 
not

She has 
got one 
brother

Yes, she 
has

Yes, I’ve 
got two

Have you got 
any 

brothers?

show 
question

QUESTION 5



Listen and repeat the 
question. Then match it 
with the correct answer.

Monday 
and 

Tuesday

I’m 12 
years old

Yes, it is

It’s 
Science

Blue
No, it 
isn’t

On 11th 
June

Some-tim
es

In 
Greece

In 2002

Today is 
Friday

It’s long

When is your 
birthday?

show 
question

QUESTION 6



Listen and repeat the 
question. Then match it 
with the correct answer.

In March

It’s a dog
My 

parents

Short
He is a 
friend

Yes, they 
are

Pencils Fourteen

Mrs 
Smith

At the 
cinema

At night Math

Who are 
they?

show 
question

QUESTION 7



Listen and repeat the 
question. Then match it 
with the correct answer.

My nose 
is big

Yes, it is
No, they 

are green

Black
No, they 
are small

Yes, I 
have

Yes, they 
are small

Two

Round

They are 
brown

Yes, they 
aren’t

No, they 
are

Are your 
eyes big?

show 
question

QUESTION 8



Listen and repeat the 
question. Then match it 
with the correct answer.

Sunday

Tall
There are 

two

Milk
In 

England
No, it’s 

not

Yellow France

Twenty

Three

Spanish Holland

What’s your 
favourite 
subject?

show 
question

QUESTION 9



Listen and repeat the 
question. Then match it 
with the correct answer.

It’s past 
half three

A quarter 
half

Twenty- 
four

It’s time
It’s 

raining
Yes, it is

It’s six 
time

It’s half 
past five

It’s a 
quarter 

two

Four 
hours

It’s four 
minutes

It’s five 
hours

What time is 
it?

show 
question

QUESTION 10



Listen and repeat the 
question. Then match it 
with the correct answer.

It’s tall

A boy Two girls

It’s a 
plane

It’s my 
teacher

No, it 
isn’t

Yes, it is
That is 

our new 
friend

It’s green

It’s my 
aunt

That’s a 
teacher

Ten

What is that?
show 

question

QUESTION 11



Listen and repeat the 
question. Then match it 
with the correct answer.

No, he 
isn’t

Long and 
short

Yes, long

Yes, you 
are

No, she 
isn’t

Yes, you 
have

Yes, I 
haven’t

No, you 
haven’t

No, I am 
not

She has 
got long 

hair

It’s long
Yes, I 
have

Have you got 
long hair?

show 
question

QUESTION 12



Listen and repeat the 
question. Then match it 
with the correct answer.

It’s a 
good 
book

On the 
table

Yes, it is

No, it 
isn’t

After 
school

Before 
going to 

bed

Yes, I 
have 
your 
book

Two 
books

On 
Monday

In the 
evening

It’s blue
It’s my 
book

Where is my 
book?

show 
question 

QUESTION 13



Listen and repeat the 
question. Then match it 
with the correct answer.

They are 
from 

England

Portugal Yes, he is

Yes, she is
No, he 

isn’t
I’m 

German

I’m late He is fat

He is 
Chinese

She is 
French

He is my 
friend

I’m not 
English

What’s his 
nationality?

show 
question

QUESTION 14



Listen and repeat the 
question. Then match it 
with the correct answer.

My dog 
is big

Yes, it is
No, they 
are black

They are 
ten

I’ve got a 
dog and 

a cat

No, I am 
not

Yes, they 
are small

Always

My cat’s 
name is 
Fluffy

Never

Yes, they 
are

I have 
got a car

How many 
pets have 
you got?

show 
question

QUESTION 15



Listen and repeat the 
question. Then match it 
with the correct answer.

It’s wavy

No, it is 
short

No, it 
isn’t

Yes, it is
It’s 

straight
It’s dark 
brown

My hair is 
black

His hair is 
blonde

Colour 
hair 

black

It’s long

Yes, I am
They are 
brown

What colour 
is her hair?

show 
question

QUESTION 16


